
When Jeanice applied to the 
Transitional Housing 
program, run by Community 
Youth Services (CYS), her 
two children were living with 
their fathers as a result of  
Jeanice’s drug use. 

Wanting to regain custody 
of her children, Jeanice 
successfully completed in-
patient drug treatment and transitioned into CYS housing. With the 
help of her case manager and support team, she was eventually 
allowed visitations with her children in her own apartment.  

Although her life still has challenges,  Jeanice is doing well. Today 
she is clean and sober, parenting both of her children, attending 
college, and helping to facilitate a weekly Narcotics Anonymous 
meeting.  She looks forward to completing her education, working 
in a field she enjoys, and supporting herself and her children. 

This is just one of the many great programs that you will invest in 
when you give to United Way’s Community Care Fund.  Every day, 
these programs are changing lives for people like Jeanice.  
Your donation to United Way matters! 
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I HAVE A CHANCE 
TO MAKE A BETTER 
LIFE FOR MYSELF 
AND MY CHILDREN

LIVE UNITEDTM

THESE ARE YOUR SUCCESS STORIES.  
DONATE ONLINE TODAY AT WWW.UNITEDWAY-THURSTON.ORG.


